
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Children normally take part in a phonics screening check 

in Year 1. However, this year, the children will complete 

the screening check before the end of the Autumn term. 

Children who do not achieve the required result will have 

the opportunity to complete it again in the Summer term.  

The phonics screening check is designed to confirm 

whether individual children have learnt phonic decoding 

and blending skills to an appropriate standard. 

The children are being supported in school with daily 

phonics lessons, phonics games and phonics interventions 

to support them to complete the screening to the best of 

their ability. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


